
Upcoming District Formation

PUBLIC MEETINGS

Get involved in the City’s process of pursuing the shift from at-large City Councilmember elections to 
district elections. Join us at the next public hearing and workshop to share your thoughts!

Public Hearing
Tuesday, May 16 at 6 p.m.
Thousand Oaks Council Chamber,  
2100 Thousand Oaks Blvd.

In-Person Community Workshop
Saturday, June 3 at 10 a.m.
Conejo Community Center,  
1175 Hendrix Ave.

Spanish interpretation will be provided (habrá interpretación en español).  
For additional languages, please email districtelections@toaks.org 72 hours prior to the meeting.

At the public hearing on Tuesday, May 16, the City’s professional demographer will provide an overview 
of the process and legal requirements and share input received from the community thus far. 

City Council meetings are hybrid and public comment can be given virtually. Learn more about how to 
participate in the meeting at toaks.org/agendas.

The next community workshop on Saturday, June 3 will include a discussion on neighborhoods and 
communities of interest, as well as a mapping tool demonstration. 

You can also email districtelections@toaks.org to provide public feedback on where you consider 
your community or neighborhood boundaries to be.

For more information on the City’s districting process, visit maptoaks.org.
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